"EVERY CHILD SHOULD HAVE ACCESS TO QUALITY HEALTH CARE."



THE CHILDREN'S HEALTH INSURANCE PROGRAM

- Provides health care for 10 million low-income children Protects coverage for 6 million children currently enrolled and insures an additional 4 million children
- Puts Children First Prioritizes funding for low-income children and pregnant women
- No New Deficit Spending Complies with pay-as-you-go spending rules
- Prohibits Benefits for Illegal Aliens Prevents fraud and requires verification of citizenship
- **Bipartisan** Supported by both Democrats and Republicans



Washington Office: 2305 Rayburn H.O.B. Washington, DC 20515 (202) 225-4076

Arkansas Offices: 108 East Huntington Jonesboro, AR 72401 (870) 972-4600 (800) 866-2701

112 South First Street Cabot, AR 72023 (501) 843-3043

1 East 7th Street, Suite 200 Courthouse Square Mountain Home, AR 72653 (870) 425-3510

www.house.gov/berry



Dear Neighbor,

When I was on the task force that drafted the original SCHIP bill in 1997, we wanted to give children from low-income families the medical care they would need to grow up healthy and strong. Ten years later the mission is still the same.

That's why I'm proud to support the Children's Health Insurance Program Reauthorization Act, which provides \$35 billion for children's health insurance. This bill will bridge the gap for 10 million children who live in families earning too much to qualify for Medicaid but not enough to afford private health insurance.

Together, we can give every child the opportunity for a bright future. By providing our children access to quality health care, we are increasing their chances for success. Children are our nation's most precious resource and investments in their health will last a lifetime.

Marion Berry, Member of Congress

US House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515-3217 Official Business



This mailing was prepared, published and mailed at taxpayer expense